
 

 

 Scholarship Universe  November 1, 2024  

  
The latest training topics, news, and announcements  

What’s Happening Now  

Financial aid advisors are 

diligently working to get 

SU set up for the 25-26 

awarding cycle. 

__ 

What’s Ahead  

Stay tuned for training 

updates on all kinds of 

relevant topics as the 

application window 

approaches. 

__ 

Important Dates to 

Remember  

Go live date is December 

15, 2024 and the window 

closes February 28, 

2024. Be sure to remind 

students that this is quickly 

approaching and 

encourage them to apply! 

  

  

SU Public Listing  

The public listing is a feature that allows our bulldogs and their families to 

connect with the scholarships and dollars made available by our donors. The best 

part is that they can do this all year long!  

That’s right, the public listing is a feature that is available on the Ferris website all year 

long- not just during the application window. It is a comprehensive list of all our 

scholarship offerings for the given aid year. To access the public listing and review all 

the scholarships that were available to students for the 24-

25 school year, follow these simple steps: 

1. Visit ferris.edu/su 

2. Scroll to the bottom of the page and click on 

“Public Listing” 

3. Watch this video tutorial where I explain how to 

utilize the features to find information about your 

specific college.  

 
 

https://www.ferris.edu/admissions/financialaid/scholarship/Incoming/scholarship-universe.htm
https://www.loom.com/share/49a2023b4c2a469aabfd9f096d756c6d?sid=a5996a9d-cd8d-40db-be92-2c72e16b869c

